
 
 
Dear Skating Families,  
 
Thank you for joining us for another season of skating.  
 
As always, the health and safety of our skaters, our coaching staff, and families is our primary 
concern. Due to a recent spike in cases of COVID-19 in Teton County, we feel it is imperative for 
us to review, update and strictly enforce our COVID policy. By following these practices, you 
increase the likelihood we can keep our program going and the skaters on the ice. We request 
your cooperation in keeping each other safe.  
 
Our policy has been updated to include:  
 

Face coverings MUST be worn over the nose and mouth at all times while in the ice 
rink.  This mask protocol is inclusive of all the following activities:  Entering the rink, 
preparing to enter the ice, practicing on ice, coaching, taking private lessons or group 
classes, observing, and exiting the rink.  An exception will only be offered in the case 
of an “urgent medical event”.  

 
All parties must adhere to these policies for your child to skate or for you to enter the rink for 
observation. 
 
Per our original policy: 
 

1) Skaters are not to enter the rink more than 15 minutes prior to their scheduled ice 
time.  
 

2) Please have your skater mostly dressed and prepared to go on the ice before entering 
the rink.  

 
3) If your skater needs assistance tying skates the parent or adult may accompany the 

skater inside the rink with a mask worn at all times. No one else should enter the rink as 
Town and County regulations limit the number of people who can be inside. 
 



4) Any parent remaining in the building during practice time is required to have a face 
covering on at all times and shall observe social distance guidelines from other people in 
the rink.  
 

5) If your child is exhibiting any symptoms or is running a fever, please keep them at home. 
 
If your skater needs additional assistance getting prepared, we offer you the option of using the 
entry vestibule when entering the rink.  
 
In the event it is necessary for additional family members to enter the rink, please notify the 
skating director, program coordinator, or a Board Member in advance.  If approved, additional 
family members and observers are required to abide by the same policies. 
 
We will continuously monitor the status of the COVID situation in Teton County and will make 
adjustments to the policy as the situation warrants.  It is our goal to keep everyone safe and 
healthy and able to continue skating. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
Board of Directors 
Skating Club of Jackson Hole (SCJH) 
and SCJH COVID Team 


